
Withholding details of councillors’
sensitive interests and home
addresses: letter to local authorities

Local Government Minister Simon Hoare's letter to local authorities.

http://www.government-world.com/withholding-details-of-councillors-sensitive-interests-and-home-addresses-letter-to-local-authorities/
http://www.government-world.com/withholding-details-of-councillors-sensitive-interests-and-home-addresses-letter-to-local-authorities/
http://www.government-world.com/withholding-details-of-councillors-sensitive-interests-and-home-addresses-letter-to-local-authorities/

